Increasing the cost of copyrighting images is not going to make it any easier for
photographers to protect their work. I'm a working commercial photographer and
it's already very expensive to add these costs to my expenses if you almost double
the cost I will be taking the risk of not protecting my images based on the increase of
the process.

[ urge you to not pass this and keep costs what they are to protect photographers in
a world that has already seen our work stolen at increased numbers.

Thanks

David Goldman

David Goldman Photography
246 Prospect Park 2L
Brooklyn, NY 11215



